

Mrs. Chana Gansburg

Rabbi Menachem Gansburg Director, Chabad on the Avenue

> MAILING ADDRESS: 90 Marmion Avenue Toronto Ontario M5M 1Y3

SCHOOL LOCATION: Ledbury Park Elementary School 95 Falkirk Street Toronto, Ontario M5M 4K1

Phone 416-546-8770 www.HebrewSchool.ca

July 15, 2010 Av 4, 5770

Dear Parents,

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones in good spirit. As I'm sure you are aware, the beginning of the school year is just around the corner and final plans are underway for a new year at Aleph Champ Hebrew School at Ledbury Park School.

I hope your child will be rejoining us and we promise to continue to nurture the children's interest in Judaism and Hebrew reading through the arts, song and creativity.

This year we have sought out some of the best, enthusiastic and experienced teachers around, who will work tirelessly to make sure you child learns, as well as enjoys his/her time at school.

To apply, please visit www.HebrewSchool.ca and submit an online application.

For your convenience, you can choose from two days of the week for our 2¼ hour program. If Sunday is not a convenient day for you or your child, you can register for our popular Wednesday after-school program which runs between 3:30-5:45PM.

I would also request you let your family and friends know about our wonderful school and our unique approach in engaging children.

With best wishes for a continued healthy summer,

Mrs. Chana Gansburg

Director